
Special Class for Lincoln Hills Sports Car Group Members
Wednesday, September 8th

A  special  “Thunderhill  Driving  Experience”  class  has  been 
arranged  just  for  members  of  the  Lincoln  Hills  Sports  Car 
Group.  Our hosts, Hooked On Driving, have prepared a special 
“beginners” class for our group to teach us how to better drive 
our own sports cars.  This class will be similar to their normal 
beginners class or “A”- class, but with a special rate for us and a 
bit of special training as well.  They will also segregate other 
cars at the track on that day so that only Lincoln Hills cars are 
on the track during our scheduled track times.

This is a fantastic opportunity for our members to learn more 
about  their  cars  and  how to  drive  them better  under  adverse 
conditions.  Please browse the  Hooked On Driving website for 
information about their sessions.  If you have any questions at 
all about our outing at Thunderhill, please give me a call or send 
me an email.

Cordially,

Ernie Drake

http://www.hookedondriving.com/
http://www.hookedondriving.com/





